
From: Carleton Place and Beckwith Museum  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 3:59 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: 172 Central Avenue 
 

Planning Committee, 
Clerk’s Office 
City of London  
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
As a London native and strong heritage advocate, I support the designation of 172 
Central Avenue as a heritage property. I am regularly dismayed at decisions made 
regarding heritage properties in the city of London and I strongly urge you to 
designate this property and refuse its demolition.  
 
Yours in heritage, 
 

Jennifer Irwin 
Manager 
Carleton Place and Beckwith Heritage Museum 
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